

Billingshurst Primary School Interim Headteacher: Brian Ball MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE Tel: 01403 782789

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

5th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Extreme weather warning

I hope all went well for you and your children on the first day back.

I am writing to you directly today as the issue of this week's hot weather, and temperatures possibly hitting 30° celsius was discussed at our Leadership meeting yesterday.

We have agreed that PE sessions and activities would be modified this week to ensure that children were not overheating in lessons. In addition, breaktimes and lunchtimes will be monitored, with the children encouraged to use shade and avoid the more "energetic" games or play.

Could we, therefore, ask you to provide your son or daughter with a suitable hat, drinks bottle for water and sun cream for school if necessary.

Thanks for your support with this for the remainder of this week. We will monitor the situation for the week ahead.

I am looking at communication with parents, with the Leadership Team, and want to ensure that systems work well. There may be one or two more "one off" messages from me in the next few weeks whilst we review current systems.

Have a good rest of the week.

Yours sincerely

Brian Ball

Interim Headteacher







